Provision of Wheeled Bins for Kerbside Recycling of Plastic, Metal and Glass Recycling in Shropshire



Following requests from residents Shropshire Council are introducing wheelie bins for recycling this spring. The new bin will have a purple lid to help differentiate it from your other bins, and will replace your current black boxes to make it easier for you to recycle your plastic, cans and glass (you will still need to use your blue sack to recycle paper and cardboard). 
If you haven’t already done so, the new wheelie bin can be ordered online from the Shropshire Gov website
  at  https://shropshire.gov.uk/recycling-and-rubbish/order-a-bin-or-container/register-for-your-free-bin-for-recycling-plastic-cans-and-glass/
There is also an FAQ page about the bins should you want further information. 

